From: Judith Ward 
Sent: 13 August 2014 14:56
To: Rebekah Morgan
Subject: 14/00962/OUTOS Parcel N of Shortlands, Hook Norton Road, Sibford Ferris

Hi Rebekah

The site is located on the periphery of Sibford Ferris. The ground rises to the south towards open countryside. There are long distance views to the west. The eastern boundary comprises an existing hedge. The long distance views to the west mean that the designers are right to suggest a decent hedge along this boundary although in reality the impact of the dwellings will be limited as they are at right angles to the boundary.

The plan should show all existing features such as hedges. Failure to plot them has resulted in the telegraph post being located in the middle of the path to the allotments. Unless it is proposed to put the telegraph wire underground this is an issue.

I would prefer the parking on Hook Norton Road to be within the site. This would retain the rural appearance of Hook Norton Road and avoid a section of hedgerow being removed. Access to the allotments could be from the access road to the dwellings resulting in an improved view from HN Road. 

The allotments will need a water supply for every few plots.

The suggested layout for the Council owned area is very poor and needs revisiting. The Play and Boules areas should be designed into the layout not deposited on it.   

Other wise no objection in principle.

Judith Ward

Landscape Planning Officer
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